
DTV America Corporation (“Licensee”) of KPJO‐LP Joplin, MO (“Station”), is seeking a waiver of the 

freeze set forth in Freeze on the Filing of Applications for Digital Replacement Translator Stations and 

Displacement Applications, Public Notice, 29 FCC Rcd 6063 (Media Bureau 2014).  

Licensee has received a notice from T‐Mobile indicating that it intends to commence operations on its 

600 MHz spectrum in the Partial Economic Area (“PEA”) # 101 on October 31, 2017, and that T‐Mobile 

believes the Station is likely to cause harmful interference to those proposed operations.  As set forth in 

the attached technical exhibit, the proposed displacement facility complies with the Commission’s 

technical and interference rules.  

Licensee also plans to file, in the near term, a request for special temporary authority, consistent with 

Commission’s Public Notice, Incentive Auction Task Force and Media Bureau Set Forth Tools Available to 

LPTV/Translator Stations Displaced Prior to the Special Displacement Window, DA 17-584, rel. June 14, 

2017 to operate on channel 20 during the period that this application remains pending with the 

Commission. 

 


